



TECHNICAL LETTER No 25/2020

FROM: NASHA Technical Department

TO: OUR CLIENTS SUBJECT: COVID-19

DATE: MARCH 25TH, 2020

Dear Clients

By this technical letter, NASHA inform you, that we are tracking very closely the progress and all the information provided by the Panama Government through the Health Ministry (MINSA) in relation to the CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) that impacting to all countries. For this reason thinking in our employee's wellness, as well as to follow of our business during this time, NATIONAL SHIPPING ADJUSTERS take different safety measure, with the purpose of to protect our collaborators, employees and clients.

Our Technical Department continues given the support to yours offices and continue attended uninterruptedly yours requests.

Please find attached for your reference and waiting for your confirmation of "SAFE RECEIPT, READ and UNDERSTANDING".

Many thanks and best regards, Eng. Angie Reyes de Lawrence Technical Manager

NASHA

Phone: (507) 314-1934 / 35 Mobile: (507) 6663-2687

Fax: 314-0409

ADJUSTERS

NASHA

https://www.facebook.com/pages/STC.NASHA/28141357863549

NATIONAL SHIPPING

https://www.facebook.com/pages/STC-NASHA/281413578635492 http://www.nashapanama.com/ http://www.stcpanama.net/